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8. AKAROA DESIGN AND APPEARANCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

22. 11. 2006 
 
 

AKAROA DESIGN & APPEARANCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE  
08 NOVEMBER 2006 

 
 

A meeting of the Akaroa Design & Appearance Advisory Committee  
was held on Wednesday 08 November 2006 at 3:00pm 

 
 

PRESENT: Winston McKean (Chairman), Victoria Andrews, John Davey and 
Lynda Wallace. 

  
APOLOGIES: Tony Ussher 
 
 
The Committee reports that: 
 
 

1. M.A. & K.J. CUNNINGHAM – ALTERATIONS TO EXISTING DWELLING 
 136 RUE JOLIE, AKAROA 
 
 Brian Sharr attended the meeting to represent the applicants. 
 Ali van Polanen and Jenny May were present on behalf of Council’s Environmental Policy & Approvals Unit 
  
 The Committee considered the plans for the proposed alterations to the dwelling at 136 Rue Jolie. 
 
 Brian Sharr spoke on behalf of the applicants, explaining the general context of the alterations. 
 
 Committee members then asked questions of Mr Sharr and raised issues relating to building materials, 

site coverage, the colour scheme and the roofline.  Specific areas of concern were the bi-fold doors 
and the type of trellising to be used. 

 
 Mr Sharr undertook to take the members concerns to his clients and bring comments back to the 

Committee. 
 
 The Committee tentatively set Tuesday 5th December 2006 as the date for its next meeting. 
 
 
The meeting concluded at  3:40 p.m. 
 
 
CONSIDERED THIS 5TH DAY OF DECEMBER 2006 
 
 
 
 
 WINSTON McKEAN 
 CHAIRMAN 
 
 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Board receive this report.  (Please note this report has not yet been confirmed by the Akaroa 

Design and Appearance Advisory Committee). 

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made



